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ED McCLILLY

Charles Edward Mc- 
Cully, 5’ 7" , 140 
pound senior, is in 
the spotlight this 
week. Charles, bet
ter known as Ed, was 
born March 25, 1943, 
in Eureka, Montana,

Ed attended grade 
school in Rexford, 
Kalispell, Libby, and 
Sprier- Libby was ho
nored with LdTs atten
dance the first two 
years of his high 
school career. When 
he was l6?he moved to 
the Eureka area, where 
he has «attcndod' echo—  
al s.iixo.c«_ .

EdTs winning per
sonality gained many 
friends in Eureka 
within a short period 
of time. He was elect 
ed King of Hearts by 
the student body and 
was chosen for Boys 
State by the faculty 
in his junior year. 
Ed was also on the B- 
squad basketball team 
as a junior.

As his senior year 
began, Ed. was respect
ed by all and dis
liked by none, and 
was promptly elected 
vice-president of the 
senior class. Later 
in the year, he was 
elected assistant edi 
tor of the annual, and
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was chosen for one of 
the leading roles in 
a senior play. Recent- 
ly Ed. was elected 

King of the Junior 
Prom.

"Do unto others as 
you would have them 
do unto you", is a 
cherished belief of 
Ed’s. He has always 
been willing to meet 
a person more than 
half-way and has ne
ver shirked any duty 
which needed doing. 
He has always been 
willing to . dg his 
part and has -contri- 

-d as much to the 
senior class as any
one could ask for.
FAYE QUIRK"

Faye M. Quirk xvas 
born in the year 1943, 
in Dr. Clarke’s Hospit
al of Eureka, Montana. 
Eight years of her 
schooling took place 
in the Roosevelt 
Grade Scho 1 and the 
last four in Lincoln 
County High School. 
Her freshman year she 
was a member of CIA A, 
Pep Club, and played 
the clarinet in the 
band. Her sophomore 
year she retained her

membership of these 
clubs and played the 
bass drum in the 
band. Throughouther 
junior year, she was a 
member of chorus, 
played the trombone 
in the band, and vras 
secretary of GAA. 
Faye, now a senior 
member of LCHS stud
ent body, has spent 
her last year taking 
English IV,
Spanish, Arne ican 
Goyc L, , home economics, 
journaisim, and band. 
She is proofreader o:' 
the EVERGREEN staff 
and is the assistant 
business manager of 
the "Lincoln Lion". 
She is a Quill and 
Scroll member.

This girl seems to 
be crazy over music 
(loves jazz), and 
skiing. One of her 
favorite musical sel** 
ections is Dvorak's 
"New ,Torld".

Faye's ambition is 
for a future educa
tion in the field of 
music, English, and 
history. After grad
uation. she plans to 
enroll in MSU.

Her idea of a per
fect man is an intel
ligent companion.

Most of her spare
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